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The Permanent Mission of the Kingdom of Morocco to the UN in
New York presents its compliments to all Permanent and Observer
Missions to the UN and has the honor to inform that His Excellency
Ambassador Omar Hilale will chair a briefing, on 14 June 2018, at

9am, in the Trusteeship Council, on logistics and organization matters

related to the Intergovernmental Conference to adopt the Global
Compact for Safe, Orderly and Regular Migration (Marrakesh,
Morocco, 10-11 December 2018).

The Permanent Mission of the Kingdom of Morocco to the UN in

New York seizes this opportunity to renew to the all Permanent and

consideration)

Observer Misiions to the UN the assurances of its highest

To all Permanent and Observer Missions to the UN
New York



